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This bill should not pass. It is a feel good measure that will not prevent shootings. It 
will make it so that innocent people will lose their 2nd amendment rights with out due
process.  Maine does not need more gun laws. It needs the laws it does have followed.
Maine does not need to fold to pressure from the anti-gun administration in 
Washington to pass this law.  Red flag laws have already been voted down by the 
people of Maine.  Why are we now going against the voters wishes? 


